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Subject:  Pre-Authorization Requirements  
 
Dear Valued CHRISTUS Health Plan Provider: 

CHRISTUS Health Plan is submitting this notice as a reminder that effective February 12, 
2021, we removed all in network prior authorization requirements for Inpatient Behavioral 
health services including substance use.   
 
We have updated our Prior Authorization lists to reflect these changes.  Line of business 
specific lists are available on our website for your convenience, at 
www.christushealthplan.org/provider-resources/prior-authorization. Please remove any 
previous versions of the Prior Authorization list from your reference materials.  
 

• Please Note: Provider notification will be required for transplant & 

hemodialysis. Notification form is available at: 

https://www.christushealthplan.org/provider-resources/prior-authorization 

• Out-of-Network services always require a Prior Authorization. Prior 
Authorization alone does not guarantee payment of a claim.  

 
If you have any questions about the CHRISTUS Health Plan Prior Authorization list or your 
participation in our health plan, we are here to help. Contact us 7 days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m., CST. 

 
If you have any questions about the CHRISTUS Health Plan Prior Authorization list(s), please 
contact Member Services at 1-844-282-3100. 
 
Thank you for being a CHRISTUS Health Plan provider. 

CHRISTUS Health Plan  

https://www.christushealthplan.org/provider-resources/prior-authorization


 
 

 

 


